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7th January 2019 
 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
As part of our PE curriculum the pupils in Year 1 and 2 will be attending a Multi Skills Festival held 
at Stanground Academy on Tuesday 29th January. 
 
The event is fully inclusive and will take place within the normal school day. Pupils will return to 
school in time to have lunch as usual.  They will be transported to and from the event by coach and 
supervised by school staff.  All necessary risk assessments are in place. 
 
Please ensure that your child has the correct PE kit in school on that day and that they have any 
inhalers or medication with them. 
 
If you do not want your child to participate please notify myself or Miss Norbury so that this can be 
discussed further. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs Sawyer 
 
 
 


